COVID-19 RESPONSE:
2020 PROPERTY TAX PAYMENT DEADLINE EXTENDED

The 2020 Property Tax Notices will be mailed starting the first week of May 2020. The City of
Saskatoon is committed to providing increased flexibility and immediate short-term relief during
this challenging time by:

¢ Extending an additional three months to pay your 2020 Property Tax. You will not incur late
payment penalties if you pay your full 2020 Property Tax amount due by September 30, 2020.
Visit saskatoon.ca/propertytax, email revenue@saskatoon.ca or contact our Customer Service at
306-975-2400 for more information.






